
PUBLIC NOTICE 
April 16, 2014 

 
The Commissioners Meeting of Wednesday, April 9, 2013 

 remains in recess until such time as it is agreed by  
a majority of the Board that compliance with the  

Commissioner Chairman’s request has been reached,  
or as otherwise determined by the Commissioner Chairman. 

 
At the time of this posting, there is no Commissioner’s meeting  

scheduled for Wednesday, April 16, 2014.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


